
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

NMCC is conducting a competitive bid process for the NMCC EMS 

Simulation Center Renovation in Presque Isle, Maine.  Bids will be opened 

and read aloud by the Owner at 2:00 p.m. Thursday, December 2, 2021. 

 

Scope of Work: Renovation of a former sheet metal classroom into a new 

Emergency Medical Services simulation training classroom. Work shall 

include exterior improvements and interior improvements including space 

reconfiguration, new interior walls, doors, windows, finishes, fire 

protection, mechanical, plumbing, and electrical improvements. Project 

limits include approximately 5,585 gross square feet of existing interior 

floor area on a single story. 

 

A non-mandatory on-site pre bid conference will be conducted on Tuesday, 

November 16, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. at the project site.  

 

A detailed Notice to Contractors can be found on the WBRC Architects 

Engineers website  http://www.wbrcae.com/notice-to-contractors/  
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